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WAPA Governing Board, Interim CEO Issue Statements
Following Jean Greaux's Passing
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The V.I. Water and Power Authority Governing Board and WAPA's interim executive director
Noel Hodge have issued separate statements in light of Jean Greaux's passing.

"On behalf of the Governing Board of the Virgin Islands Water & Power Authority, it is with a
heavy heart that I share the unfortunate news that earlier this evening the Virgin Islands Water and
Power Authority and the Territory lost an unforgettable Voice in Jean Greaux," said WAPA Board
Chairman Kyle Flemming. "Communication is an art that Jean showcased across multiple
disciplines and industries. This versatility is a testament to his dedication to keeping his
community adequately informed. Our sincerest condolences go out to Jean’s family and loved
ones as we will surely keep them in our prayers during these trying times."
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Said Mr. Hodge, “The Virgin Islands Water & Power Authority profoundly regrets the passing of
Mr. Greaux who was an important and valued member of our management team for almost 7
years. He will be deeply missed. We are requesting that the community join us in prayer for the
family and our coworkers during this difficult time."

According to police, Mr. Greaux was found in his vehicle at about 5:23 p.m. with a single gunshot
wound to his upper body. The incident was reported to the 911 Emergency Call Center by a
concerned resident.
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